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September 6th, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians,
As an extension of our Physical Education program, your child has expressed interest in participating in the FEC, Cross Country Running Series. The series consists of participation at school practices, attending three school meets and finally, closing with the District Championships. Participation is voluntary, however in order to attend the Districts your child must attend school practices and at least one of the scheduled school preliminary meets.  

School practices will take place on Monday and Friday (weather permitting) at the scheduled lunch recess times. Students will be running off site using the city trail system and will be supervised by school staff. By signing this form you are giving your child permission to travel off site to these practices as well as the meets.  It is the responsibility of the students to come prepared for these practices 
The schedule of meets are as follows:

September 18th – Henry Park (NMS, Barker’s pt. FCAE Hosting)
September 25th   – McAdam Ave. School (McAdam and Royal Road Hosting)
October 2nd – Odell Park (Gibson Neil Hosting)
October 9th – District Championships/Nashwaaksis Middle School (Park Hosting) (Rain Date Oct 16th)
This year, In order to increase numbers of participants, we have booked busses for your children to take to each event. We will depart from Nashwaaksis Memorial at 12:40 p.m. on each of the dates listed above. There will be a total cost of 4.00$ to help off-set the bus rentals this year. 
The meets will begin promptly at 1:15, so we ask that participants please arrive with proper footwear, athletic clothing, sunscreen and water. School jerseys will be distributed by the staff member onsite. Please have your child return their shirt when signing out to leave the site. Adults who are picking up must see the teachers to sign their students out to avoid confusion!  Pick up for all students will be at 2:15pm. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this event. 
Thank you for your continued support!

Leah O’Keefe

Physical Education Specialist

Nashwaaksis Memorial School










(Please cut and return to school)
Name of Child _______________________

Has permission to participate in off-site running practices during lunch recess on Tuesday and Friday during the months of September and October.
Has permission to attend to the FEC Cross Country Series meets. I am aware that pick up of my child is required following the event.  They will be picked up by ______________________________ (Contact #__________________)
 Parent\Guardian signature: ___________________________

